
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 12/14/2011 2:23:32 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Doll, Laura

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Aldyl-A

Okay with me saying this in a letter that is bound to become public?

PG&E has identified initial targets for replacement, including parts of Cupertino and Roseville, 
where it has begun the permitting process to replace distribution facilities, in light of its 
preliminary risk analysis. PG&E has also begun discussions about a replacement project with 
landowners and local officials in St. Helena in advance of submitting permits.

thx

Michelle

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 10:24 AM 
To: Cooke, Michelle; Doll, Laura 
Cc: Horner, Trina 
Subject: RE: Aldyl-A

Michelle,

Cupertino and Roseville are the only projects currently in the permitting process, but we are 
talking with owners in St. Helena to prime the path for permitting and replacement there.

Shilpa

From: Cooke, Michelle fmailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.qov1
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Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 3:35 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Cc: Horner, Trina; Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: Aldyl-A

Laura-1 am working on a response to a letter by Assemblymember Hill related to Aldyl- 
A and I want to confirm that I am characterizing something correctly. Can you confirm 
that this language is accurate?

PG&E has identified several areas, including Cupertino, Roseville, and XX, where it has begun 
the permitting process to replace distribution facilities, in light of its preliminary risk analysis.

It would be great if my letter could include one or two other places in the XX spot, that 
have begun but were not publicly splashed around yet.

I know you guys are busy, but it would be helpful if I could get an answer very soon 
Please let me know what is realistic.

Thanks.

Michelle Cooke, Interim Director

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

415 703 2349

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0020186

mailto:mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

